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St. Anthony of Padua Catholic Church  

Rev. Fr. Steny Mascarenhas OCD 

PASTOR steny1ocd@shaw.ca  (778-321-8301) 

Deacon James Meskas  (604-615-5677) 

jamiemeskas@gmail.com 

PARISH STAFF  

Beccie Bokenfohr (Administrative Assistant) 

st.anthonys@shaw.ca  
SUNDAY EUCHARIST  

Sunday 09:00 am, 11:00 am  

WEEKDAY EUCHARIST  

Monday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday  

and Saturday 09:00 am Tuesday, 7:00 pm  

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION Monday, 

Wednesday, Thursday, Friday, Saturday 8 to 8:40 am, 

Tuesday 6:30 pm to 6:55 pm  

ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT  

 Every Friday at 09:30 am (Benediction at 10:30 am)  

PARISH GROUPS 

Parish Finance Council: Karl Dopf 604 302 1988 

Parish Pastoral Council: Rick McArthur 604 220 5843 

CWL: Joan Postnikoff  604 491 1891 

Knights of Columbus: Gerard Gouwenberg, 604 316 9708 

Youth Ministry:  Adriana Striker, 604 795 0270 
PREP:  

RCIA:  Ginny Lejeune 604 796 9573 

Lectors:  

Eucharistic Ministers: Cruz Ortiz 604 761 1929 

Counters: Wilma Struys 604 796 8901 

Sacristy: Patrick Donegan 604 796 0261 

Ushers/Greeters:  Gerald Struys 604 796 8901 

Fundraising committee: Ralph Kaay 604 794 7584 

Parish Screening Committee:   

Peggy Turner 778 878 0650 

Maintenance: Frank Van Scheyndel 604 491 3000 

SACRAMENTS: Please contact the Parish Office 

Music coordinators 

Anna Gouwenberg at 604-796-2341 

Ron & Marguerite Rocheleau  604 796 1236 
Anthony Pavick   604 860 0202 
Janelle Ryan 604 796 1078 
Project Advance: Leonne Beebe 604 796 3382 

Gerard Gouwenberg, 604 316 9708 

Parish Website:  http ://stanthonyagassiz.ca 

We, the Catholic community of St. Anthony of Padua, 
relying on the wisdom and the grace of God, unite 

ourselves to the call for  renewal and transformation of 
our spiritual, social and economic life  

13th Sunday in Ordinary Time – 01 July 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 
****************************************  

FOOD FOR THOUGHT  

1. No matter how beautiful and handsome you're just remember... 

Baboon and Gorillas also attract tourists. Stop Boasting. 

2 No matter how big and strong you are, you will  not carry 

yourself to your Grave. Be Humble 

3.No matter how tall you are, you can never see tomorrow. Be 

Patient 

4.No matter how Light Skinned you are, you will  always need 

light in Darkness. Take Caution  

5.No matter how Rich and many Cars you have, you will  always 

Walk to Bed. Be Contented 

Take Life Easy, Life is short. WHAT A LIFE WE LIVE!  

Have you taken note of the CO-INCIDENCE OF LIFE: 

1. CHURCH has 6 letters so does MOSQUE. 

2. BIBLE has 5 letters so does QURAN. 

3. LIFE has 4 letters so does DEAD. 

4. HATE has 4 letters, so does LOVE. 

5. ENEMIES has 7 letters, so does FRIENDS. 

6. LYING has 5 letters, so does TRUTH. 

7. HURT has 4 letters, so does HEAL. 

8. NEGATIVE has 8 letters, so does POSITIVE. 

9. FAILURE has 7 letters, so does SUCCESS. 

10. BELOW has 5 letters, so does ABOVE. 

11. CRY has 3 letters so does JOY. 

12. ANGER has 5 letters, so does HAPPY. 

13. RIGHT has 5 letters, so does WRONG. 

14. RICH has 4 letters, so does POOR. 

15. FAIL has 4 letters, so does PASS. 

16. KNOWLEDGE has 9 letters, so does IGNORANCE. 

Are they all by Coincidence? We should choose wisely, this 

means LIFE is like a double-edged sword.  

If  you think it is your alarm clock that woke you up this morning, 

try putting it beside a dead body and you will  realize that it is the 

grace of God that woke you up.  

Dear Friends, it is JUST BY THE GRACE OF GOD that we are 

alive.  

Farewell ñThank Youò Party  

To Rev. Fr. Steny OCD 

On Sunday July 8th at 5pm  

As an Appreciation Dinner 

All of you are invited.  

Please signup Today  

mailto:parish.sapa@rcav.org
mailto:steny1ocd@shaw.ca


01 July 2018 13th Sunday in Ordinary Time  –  01 July  2018 

Mass Intentions 

Sunday 

 

9 am 

11am 

Jamie Leclair+ 

Peter & Martha Nguyen+ 

Monday 9 am Peter & Martha Nguyen+ 

Tuesday 7 pm  Peter & Martha Nguyen+ 

Wednesday 9 am Peter & Martha Nguyen+ 

Thursday  9 am Peter & Martha Nguyen+ 

Friday 9 am Peter & Martha Nguyen+ 

Saturday 9 am Peter & Martha Nguyen+ 

                             24 June 2018          Pre - Garage sale  

Envelopes $1735.00 $6358.70  Raised 

Loose $176.25 $973.02 Expenses  

Total $1936.25 $5385.68  Balance 

   

 .  

Up-Coming Events 
Adoration: F irst Friday of every month at 9.30am 

  Divine Mercy Novena: Every Friday 9.30 am. 

Parish Finance Council meeting 05 July  @7.30pm  

Farewell Party to Fr Steny is on 8th of July at 5pm 

Welcoming of the new Pastor is on July 10th at 7pm 

Holy Communion for  the shut in - may be given at home 

upon request. Please contact the parish office.    

We remember in prayer all those who are sick, including:  

Peggy Turner, Florence Sinclair, Cheryl Yaretz, Fr. Gerry 

Guillet, Paul Mckenzie ,  Ernie Solomon, Louis Hunter, Carol 

Beebe, Mike Harrison, Nick Rusnak, Terry Huculak, 

Quirinus Corneilius, Stella Hildebrandt, Ken Ferguson, Mike 

Joe, Sr. Theresa Clarrizio,SA, Teresa Talbot, Sally Harrison,, 

Connie Meskas, Dianne Young. 

We remember in prayer: those who have  died:  

Ellie Cranfield 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mass Wedding for  Civilly  Married  Couples 

Have your church wedding this summer! If  you got married 

civilly  and would now like to have your marriage recognized 

by the Church there will  be a great opportunity to do so again 

this year on Saturday, August 25, at 1:30 p.m. at Our Lady of 

Good Counsel, Surrey. Archbishop J. Michael Miller, CSB, 

will  be celebrating a wedding Mass for a large number of 

civilly  married couples (participants must be both baptized 

and married only once). You will  need a copy of your 

marriage registration, a recent copy of your baptism 

certificates, and to complete some forms. Registration 

deadline: July 31. To register or for more info, contact the 

parish office at 604-589-2448 or Deacon Greg Barcelon at 

604-771-2975 or email filipinoministry@rcav.org. 

Reflection: In the Gospel today Mark has given us two great stories: 

full  of colorful detail. The stories go together: an older woman healed; 

a younger woman brought back to life. The younger one was a 

daughter, daughter of Jairus. Through her father, an official of a local 

synagogue, she was privileged; she was part of the respectable 

religious establishment.  At the start of the story she was desperately 

sick. As the story went on, she died. By the end of the story, she was 

alive and well again. Mark noted that She was twelve years old. 

The year that she had been born, the older woman had contracted an 

untreatable haemorrhage, which had remained with her for those 

twelve years. Within the culture, blood was life; it was sacred; so 

sacred, it was taboo. Haemorrhaging women were particularly taboo – 

or, as labelled in the culture, ritually unclean. It was bad enough for the 

woman to be herself unclean. But, again in the culture, her ritual 

uncleanness was contagious. Anyone who touched her, or whom she 

touched, became ritually unclean also. She was, effectively, 

untouchable, quarantined, side-lined, and simply bad news - and had 

been so for twelve years. Mark saw the two women, together, as 

symbols - he identified the younger one a Jairus's daughter, and had 

Jesus address the older one as My daughter. For readers familiar with 

the Hebrew scriptures, the title daughter immediately triggered off a 

connection to the Jewish people as a whole. Prophets and psalms had 

sometimes referred poetically to Israel as “the virgin-daughter of 

Israel”. Jesus' healing of the two daughters symbolized Jesus' healing 

of the two extremes in Israel - on the one hand, those hopelessly 

outcast and oppressed by the religious establishment; and, on the other 

hand, the respectable members of that religious establishment. 

The outcasts were suffering. The establishment was dying, in fact, 

effectively dead. For both, the condition for their healing was faith. As 

Jesus said to the marginalized and despised woman: My daughter, your 

faith has restored you to health; go in peace, and be free of your 

complaint. To Jairus, the young girl's father - the embodiment of the 

establishment, Jesus said: Do not be afraid; only have faith. Only have 

faith. What sort of faith? The sort of faith shown by the “on the 

margins” older woman: a faith that gave rise to hope, a faith that 

inspired her to move, to take action, and to risk. She couldn't recite the 

Creed, but she believed Jesus who said: “The Kingdom of God is close 

at hand: change your mind-set, and believe the good news.” What 

might all this say to us? As well as belonging to our own families and 

to our local community, we are all part of a world that so often seems 

intent on blowing itself to pieces, where so many are pushed to the 

edges, discounted and oppressed. The discounted and oppressed exist 

in our own nation: people unwelcome, picked on or scapegoated. As 

well, we are all part of a Church that is changing – painfully. None of 

us may belong to the bottom of the pile, nor do we belong, hopefully, 

to the self-righteous minority; but we are somewhere there in the mix; 

and so often we feel powerless, lost and confused: What is going on? 

Perhaps today's Gospel is saying to us: Do not be afraid, only have 

faith: faith like that of the ostracized woman, faith that believes that 

“the Kingdom of God is near at hand” faith that believes that God 

loves this world of ours, and everyone in it, including ourselves faith 

that takes on board and lives from that good news; faith that is ready to 

repent, to change, to see things differently: to see things, ourselves, and 

others, through the passionate, compassionate, and committed eyes of 

God; and so ready to take the risk of treating everyone, with no 

exceptions, with equal respect - and leaving outcomes to God. Do not 

be afraid; only have faith…The child is not dead, but asleep. 

Stewardship Reflection:  “…as a matter of equality your 

abundance at the present time should supply their want, so that 

their abundance may supply your want, that there may be 

equality.” 2 Corinthians 8:14   We are responsible not only for 

our own lives, but for the lives of those around us. It is 

important that we not only grow, nurture and share our gifts; 

but that we also teach our children and encourage others to do 

the same. This is the communal aspect of our Catholic faith. 

We are the “Body of Christ”. We are called to be dependent on 

each other and not live in isolation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New VANSPEC Site Centre at St. Maryôs (Vancouver) 

Parish: We are pleased to announce that VANSPEC program 

will  be available at St. Mary’s Parish by Fall 2018. Our 

program offers one-on-one catechism classes for God’s special 

friends who learn best through tailored individual lessons. We 

are now accepting students. Space is limited. Register at 

vanspec.ca/contact/new-students. We are also looking for 

catechists and catechist assistants. Please contact Dana Dionio. 

at vanspec.smarv@rcav.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Everyone leaves behind footprints in the sands of time, but 

your footprints will  be engraved on stone for future generations 

to follow at the Parish.  Thanks for volunteering. Adrianna 

Ortiz, Maureen, Leo Vantol, John Vanderaat, Leonne Beebe, 

Marilyn Struys, Karen Dumas, Theresa Dopf, Carl Dopf, Ann 

Struys, Nancy Thompson, Mark Ryan, Loui Yaretz, Derek, 

Ralph Watson, Ralph Kaay, Henry Gouwenberg, Gerald 

Struys, Wayne, Dan McIntyre, Jude, Anna Gouwenberg, 

Lynda McIntyre, Mary Ann P, Gerard G, Carla Kaay, Cruz 

Ortiz, Rick McArthur, Shantel Ortiz, Kevin Ortiz, Seth 

McIntyre, Carla Kaay, Twyla, Wilma Struys, Jack and Ellie. I 

Appreciate the hard work of Fundraising comeette. You will  be 

remembered always. May God bless you all.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to each of you who have already made a 

donation to this year’s Project Advance Campaign.   

There will  be a representative in the Gathering Area to 

accept your donations immediately following the Masses 

this morning. With the rebated funds over and above of 

our Diocesan Goal $9000, Will  be used for the paying 

down our Archdiocesan debt as well as to contribute to 

the savings for the paving of the parking lot. You 

generosity is highly appreciated. May God Bless you and 

your family.  

Catholic Charities Men's Hostel in Need of Mugs 

It's finally that time of year again... Spring cleaning! If  

you have old mugs cluttering up your cupboard please 

give them to our guests in our emergency homeless 

shelter. We believe it's much more welcoming to drink 

from a nice previously loved mug than from a Styrofoam 

cup, and it’s better for our environment too. We always 

need mugs. We encourage our guests to choose a mug for 

themselves to claim as their own and keep with them 

when they stay with us and to take with them when they 

leave. All  you need to do is drop them off directly at our 

shelter at 828 Cambie Street, Vancouver, or the John Paul 

II  Pastoral Centre or even your parish office.  


